CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

February 13, 2015

Eugenio Valdez, P.E.
Wilson & Company, Inc.
4900 Lang Ave. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: El Dorado High School

Construction Drawings for SD tie-in to Embudito Arroyo (G22D004)
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-16-2015

Dear Mr. Valdez,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-20-15, the above
referenced plan cannot be approved for SO-19 Permit until the following comments are
addressed:

e On Sheet C101, show the extents of demolition at the channel. Show the
channel.

e Provide a detail clearly showing the limits of demolition of channel. In order
to preserve some length of the channel reinforcing in order to tie it into the
new construction, a note may be required stating to “chip the concrete rather
than sawcut in order to preserve the reinforcing.”

e Water quality manhole is not necessary since plate water quality structure can
be installed in the inlet

e Channel penetration detail on Sheet 501 should be modified so that is
specific to this situation, shows existing and new construction to scale.
e On the next submittal, only 2 sets of full size construction plans are required.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Smcerely /%/

R1ta Harmon PE.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

Orig: Drainage file
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